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Seeking Your Feedback on the Cook County Long Range Transportation Plan 

Cook County has partnered with the village to offer a convenient opportunity to share your feedback on 
its long range transportation plan.  Beginning February 26, at the Prairie Center for the Arts, stop by to 
try out the MetroQuest kiosk.  

MetroQuest is an online community engagement platform for planning projects. It’s the most powerful, 
flexible, and cost-effective way to collect informed input from the public and stakeholders. MetroQuest 
software enables the public to learn about a project and provide meaningful feedback using a variety of 
fun and visual screens. It’s easy to mix and match screens to accomplish the engagement goals for each 
phase of the project from identifying and ranking priorities, to rating scenarios or strategies, to adding 
comments on maps and much more. To ensure the broadest participation, MetroQuest can be accessed 
on the web or mobile devices, at touchscreen MetroQuest kiosks, and in engaging town-hall style 
workshops.  

A Cook County Long Range Transportation Plan kiosk will be placed at the Prairie Center for the Arts 
lobby from February 26 to March 26 at 201 Schaumburg Court. Stop by to record your input into long 
range transportation plans.For more information on MetroQuest, to view videos, and a FAQ, visit the 
website at http://metroquest.com. 
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